From: Ryan Farris

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: May 13, 2021

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

This notice is submitted in response to the correspondence dated 05/11/2021 requesting that OET be
notified within 30 days &quot;when all other bureaus involved in this transaction have consented to the
assignments of licenses.&quot; The only other applications pending before another FCC Bureau are the
application for transfer of control of the satellite space station license under Call Sign S3067, File No.
SAT-T/C-20210423-00056, and a related request for Special Temporary Authority, File No.
SAT-STA-20210423-00057. Because the transfer of control application requires Public Notice prior to
grant and that application has not yet been placed on Public Notice as Accepted for Filing, R2 Space
asks that this notice be accepted as complying with the stated 30-day notice deadline. As soon as final
action is taken on the pending applications, R2 Space will update OET with notice that the International
Bureau has given its consent to the transfer of control of the space station license.
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